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Hemant Mehta <hemant.mehta@dish.com>

Sanders, Frank <FSanders@ntia.gov> Tue, Aug 2, 2022 at 12:08 PM
To: Hemant Mehta <hemant.mehta@dish.com>
Cc: "Carroll, John" <JCarroll@ntia.gov>, Gurpreet Sohi <gurpreet.sohi@dish.com>, "Calahan, Kenneth"
<KCalahan@ntia.gov>

 This message originated outside of DISH and was sent by: fsanders@ntia.gov

Roger that, for meeting at Table Mountain on the 9th at 10:00 AM.

 

Regarding transmissions within the Quiet Zone and getting an STA from the FCC, here is a statement from us to you, that
you can forward to the FCC. If this statement does not meet the FCC’s needs for granting the STA, please let us know,
and we’ll communicate directly with your contact(s) there, to get the STA cleared as far as the Quiet Zone is concerned.

 

“The NTIA/ITS Boulder Laboratory is engaged in a technical study with Dish Wireless, which will require the temporary
operation of some Dish transmitters within the Table Mountain Radio Quiet Zone north of Boulder. Regarding any
potential
issues with the operation of these radios within the Quiet Zone, ITS has/will coordinate(d) the operation of these
radio transmitters locally with the Table Mountain User’s Group. Insofar as there may be any concerns with the Quiet
Zone’s field strength protection
limits, it is requested that the FCC analyze the STA request as regards maintaining non-
interference to local systems in the Longmont, Colorado area (outside the Quiet Zone), but without being concerned
about protecting the Quiet Zone itself. Please contact
Frank Sanders of NTIA/ITS at the phone number below, if further
coordination or issues need to be addressed concerning protection of the Table Mountain Radio Quiet Zone
vis-à-vis this
STA request.”

 

Frank Sanders, Senior Technical Fellow, NTIA/ITS

325 Broadway St, Boulder, Colorado 80305-3328

 

Phone: 720-352-2009

 

From:
Hemant Mehta <hemant.mehta@dish.com>

Date: Monday, August 1, 2022 at 3:38 PM

To: Sanders, Frank <FSanders@ntia.gov>

Cc: Carroll, John <JCarroll@ntia.gov>, Gurpreet Sohi <gurpreet.sohi@dish.com>, Calahan,
Kenneth <KCalahan@ntia.gov>

Subject: Re: RFIMS Table Mountain Test Range (TMTR) Visit and Technical Exchange - Monday
April 4th, 2022

Hi Frank,

 

That is fine I have informed the team about the visit on the 9th

RFIMS Table Mountain Test Range (TMTR) Visit and Technical Exchange - Monday
April 4th, 2022
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